## Old East Lawrence Neighborhood Association

P.O. Box 442393 Lawrence, KS 66044 eastlewrence@yahoo.com

June 22, 2006

Dear City Commissioners:

I am writing this letter to express OELNA's support for Tenant's to Homeowners development of 10 lots on Bullene Avenue. Several of these tors have been recommended for incorporation into the Burroughs's Creek Linear Park.

OELNA is very excited about the long-awaited development of this park. In this case, however, we believe that the best use of these properties would be the development of affordable and sustainable housing. Lawrence has a serious shortage of housing that is affordable for our teachers, social workers, and other folks that we really need to make our city work. OELNA is in full support of Tenants to Homeowners and Lawrence Community Land and Housing Trust, and believe that they will develop an excellent addition to our eastern neighborhoods.

Sincerety,

Janet Good

Old East Lawrence Neighborhood Association

Aaron Brown 1201 East 13<sup>th</sup> Street Lawrence, KS 66044 (785)865-7227

City of Lawrence City Hall Lawrence, KS

June 13, 2006

To Sheila Stogsdill, Acting Director of Planning:

On behalf of the Brook Creek Neighborhood Association (BCNA), I wish to express neighborhood support of the proposed Tenants To Homeowners development project on Bullene Street. BCNA has traditionally supported Tenants to Homeowners and its mission; we feel strongly that the proposed development would make a positive contribution to both the neighborhood and the city of Lawrence by providing affordable housing to area residents. Given that this particular area has historically experienced significant drainage issues, however, I urge the City of Lawrence to address drainage problems along the Burroughs Creek corridor while planning for the development of this land.

The BCNA wishes Tenants To Homeowners much success with its development plans in our neighborhood.

Respectfully,

Aaron Brown President, Brook Creek Neighborhood Association

## The Woods on 19th Homeowners' Association, Inc.

1852 Villo Woods Ct. Lawrence, KS 66044

May 11, 2006

Fax to: 785-842-7570

Dear Ms. Buford:

Thank you for asking us about our thoughts on the TTH affordable land trust housing development project on Bullene Avenue.

After review by the Woods on 19th Board of Directors, the Woods offers its support for your project. We understand that you seek to rezone and replat several lots on Bullene in order make it possible to provide a total of 10 affordable homes along that street.

We have no objections to that plan, and support your efforts to create more affordable opportunities for families in the community seeking to become homeowners.

We look forward to seeing our new neighbors around and please let us know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Matthew R. Tomo

President.

The Woods on 19th Homeowner's Association, Inc.